
 

  

 
 
 
 
December 28, 2021 
 
To:  Metropolitan Policy Committee 

From:  Paul Thompson 

Subject: Item 6.d:  ODOT Project Priorities  
 
Action Recommended: Approve input to Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) 
 
Background and Discussion 
 
With the passage of the federal Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) and the resulting 
significant transportation funding coming to Oregon, ODOT Area 5 Manager Frannie Brindle is 
asking the Lane Area Commission on Transportation (ACT) and the Central Lane MPO for input 
on priorities for use of funding on the ODOT system. The list of projects included with this memo 
as Attachment 1 was presented at the December meeting of the Transportation Planning 
Committee (TPC). At that meeting, staff unanimously recommended the priorities shown in the 
Attachment. 
 
At the January MPC meeting Ms. Brindle will discuss the projects and the input desired from MPC. 
 
Action Recommended: Approve input to Oregon Department of Transportation 
 
Attachments 

1. Draft recommended ODOT project priorities  


